CELEBRATING NEW LEADERSHIP

Bishop Young Elected First Assistant Presiding Bishop of the PAW Inc. (10.08.10)

On Friday, October 8th, the Texas State Council of the PAW Inc. celebrated the installation of
Bishop Richard E. Young as Diocesan Bishop. Bishop Young, who previously served as Diocesan
of the South Carolina State Council, recently accepted reassignment after the unfortunate
passing of his predecessor, the late Honorable Bishop Norman L. Wagner, on Saturday, Janu-
ary 30, 2010.

Bishop Young is a life-long member of the PAW, Inc. He has served this organization as General
Secretary, member of the Budget and Finance and the Program Committees, as Chairman of
the Operations and Procedures and the Vision and Structure Committees. In August 2010, his
long time service was recognized in being elected First Assistant Presiding Bishop of the PAW
Inc. These are only a few examples of his work within the Kingdom of God.

In collaboration with other great leaders, such as the Texas State Council Chairman, District
Elder Titus Stewart, Bishop Young aspires to bring the Council to its full potential by further
unifying the churches and constituents in the Name of Jesus Christ, on whom all success re-
sides.

Bishop Young, along with his wife, Lady Arlene Young, are most appreciative for the love and
support that he has received over the years from the Carolinas. He states, “l am overwhelmed
with gratitude for the opportunity to serve such a great and advancing Council of believers.”
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